
graphics games and programs. At first I
Wanted to move away from ADAM software

responses. Together with a new mailing
list and a few new coorespondences, I can
finally bring to you an entirely new and



Personal Arcade; a ColecoVision compatible
game unit.

have a hardware modification of original
piece, we can sell it. Any publications
that you need published, contact ADAMZONE.



program contains 28 different signs for
use with Strategic Software’s SignSHOP,
MicroWORKS and NewsMAKER programs.

“ONE NIGHT STAND”. If you win, you will be
rewarded!

To be released April 26. This educational
game brings your ADAM computer into the
realm of education programs that teach
your child something worthwhile. For use
with or without the Eve Speech Card Unit.
If your child is in first or second grade
and is learning to use NOUNS, VERBS, and
ADJECTIVES and you want him or her to
learn computers as well, this program is
for you. With word drills, sentence
formation, and games your child will learn
the most with this program. This program
was created with help from teachers in
this field and from books for reference.

Child’s Play (Disk and DDP $20.00



If you order three or more titles from
this catalog at one time you will receive

Jokes, Coleco Letters and surveys. This
program is to help the user get the most
out of the SmartWRITER word processor.



Buy all three Space Series Adult
Adventures titles for a special price of
$42.00 - A savings of $3.00 ($1 ea.



Unit






